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Football Bee
by Reece Hadley Blake
aged 5 from Silloth Primary School

Four beautiful gardens will open on Skinburness Road, Silloth, in aid of 
Macmillan Cancer Relief and North Lakeland Hospice at Home on Sunday 
July 13th. The gardens will be open from 2pm to 4:30pm and are all on 
Skinburness Road near the lighthouse at the following houses:

Number 90  Malcolm and Barbara Donald
Number 92  Tom and Frances Jackson
Number 96  Ron and Margaret Markley
Number 98   Ian and Pat Bell
Admission to all four gardens will be £2 for adults (accompanied children 

free, no unaccompanied children for safety reasons).
Refreshments will be sold and there will be plant stalls. People coming 

by car are asked to park in the car park on the sea front opposite the end 
of Skinburness Drive and walk to the gardens rather than parking on 
Skinburness Road.

The grand opening day of the new 
Communal Facility at Pennine View, 
Silloth took place on the 29th of April.

Over 50 Residents and Guests 
celebrated the opening with a buffet 
lunch. The project has taken over a 
year to complete, but has been well 
worth the wait, Pennine View now has 
a facility that will not only benefit the 
residents but also other older people 
in Silloth and surrounding districts 
that use the centre too. Plans are 
being formulated to extend its use 
further.

Thanks were given to the many 
people, who have helped with the 
venture.

The residents of Pennine View are 
delighted with the new Communal 

Pennine View Sheltered Housing

Facility, as can be seen from the photo of Miss Isabella Varty and Mrs Mary 
Dawson, on their way home with goodies for tea. The following day Miss Varty 
was to celebrate her 92nd birthday, so for her this was a double celebration.

Thank you from Sue Parslow Scheme Manager, and Residents to everyone 
who helped to make the day a huge success.

The centre has now been in full use and every Tuesday morning at 10am 
we hold a Coffee Morning. Everyone is welcome.

Also, on the 28th of May we held a tabletop sale and raised nearly two 
hundred pounds for the scheme social funds, thank you to everyone for their 
support.

Jane & Roger Cutts are opening their garden “White Rose” 14, Grune Point 
Close, Skinburness.

On Sunday 27th July from 1pm to 5pm. Admission £1:50 adults. 50p 
children, sorry no dogs.

So many people stop to look at our garden when they walk past on the 
coast pathway, come “Through The Garden Gate” and have a closer look.

Gardens to Visit

Through The Garden Gate Appeal in aid of Diabetes UK

A
Summer
Full of 

Interest
Silloth Windows Week

20th June to 4th July
a Festival of Art by

Local Artists

Abbeytown Carnival
26th July

Silloth Trawler Race
2nd August

Silloth Carnival Day
25th August

Helpers are required for 
Carnival Day. We are in 

desperate need of people to 
drive cars that will tow the 
floats, and that means cars 

with a tow bar! Anyone willing 
to help telephone Elaine on 
31984 or Lawrence on 31257

Silloth Beer Festival
4th to 7th September
The biggest event of the year 
with the biggest band to visit 

Silloth.
Don’t miss seeing 

The Hamsters
on Friday 5th

They are Britains top
Rock & Blues Band


